
Economic Opportunity and Prosperity Task Force 
Subcommittee for Workforce Development and Education 

4.30 p.m., April 24, 2018 
 C. Vernon Gray Room 

George Howard Building 
 

1. Attending: Maddy Halbach and Kathy Norton. Also in attendance: Phyllis 

Madachy, Task Force co-chair, and Jeff Meyers, Council staff. 

2. Due to a lack of quorum, the agenda was postponed. 

3. Those in attendance discussed dual enrollment (high school / HCC), the cost of 

college, debt, financial literacy, ways to disseminate information, target 

populations, marketing strategies, and topics for future meetings 

4. Maddy indicated that she would assign reading materials for the subcommittee 

members to review and report about. 

5. The subcommittee will be inviting subject matter experts to future meetings 

including Lisa Terry (Office of Veterans and Military Families); Becky Bowman 

(Office of Consumer Affairs); Laurie Reuben (Emotional Intelligence); Lori Lilly 

(Howard ECO Works); Bill Chenowith (Public Works Safety Officer and a Union 

representative. 

6. The meeting broke up at 5:35 p.m. 
 


